July 7, 1995

Mr. James Levengood, Vice President Hollenbach Construction, Inc. Route 100 and County Line Road Boyertown, PA 19512

Dear Jim:

On behalf of everyone at National Penn Bank, I want to thank you for the fine job Hollenbach Construction did on our Cross Keys Office. You are to be commended for your professionalism, quality of workmanship, and ability to meet our schedule. As a result of your effort, we have a banking office we are proud to occupy.

We look forward to working with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Sandrá L/ Spayd

Senior Vice President

SLS:jjm